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September 19, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Attn.: Document Control Desk

Subject:

References:

Request for Timely Renewal of Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 9270
for the Model No. UMS® Universal Transport Cask Package
Docket No. 71-9270

1. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) CoC No. 9270 for the
Model No. UMSO Universal Transport Cask Package, Revision 3,
October 29, 2007

2. Safety Analysis Report (SAR) for the UMS® Universal Transport
Cask, Revision 2, NAC International, November 2005

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 71.1 and 10 CFR 71.38, NAC International
(NAC) hereby re uests the timely renewal of U.S. NRC CoC No. 9270 for the
Model No. UMS Universal Transport Cask Package (Package Identification No.
USA/9270/B(U)F-96), which will expire October 31, 2012.

NAC has reviewed the current UMS® Universal Transport Cask Package operating
procedures, Chapter 7, and maintenance program, Chapter 8, of Reference 2 and found
no revision of the SAR is necessary at this time.

If you have any comments or questions, please contact meat 678-328-1274.

Sincerely,

Anthony L Patko
Director, Licensing
Engineering
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